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Please do not let this bill pass. As someone that serves the trans community I can 

say for certain that these choices cannot be made until someone is an adult. There 

are many health complications resulting from medical transitioning it is hard to 

believe that a teenager would be able to comprehend the short and especially long 

term risks involved with gender affirming care. The parents should be involved in 

every step of the way if a minor is needing such care. This is an absolute disaster of 

a proposition. Please oppose HB 2002. 


